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AMENDMENT 

 
AMENDMENT TO APPLICATION 

 
In response to the Commission’s inquiry, Correspondence Reference Number 67129, dated 
January 27, 2022, Leonardo DRS, Inc. (“Applicant”) submits the foregoing amendment to 
change the ERP of the proposed station to correct a clerical error.  The correct ERP will be 25 
megawatts, not gigawatts. 
 
The excessive ERP in the original application was the result of an inadvertent error in 
completing the Form.  As the ERP is corrected in the foregoing amended application, Applicant 
respectfully submits that the detailed engineering analysis requested to justify 25 gigawatts 
operations is unnecessary. 


